*From Dr. Gusick’s 11/18/20 Correspondence:

Athletics - Due to pandemic conditions and the shift to all virtual instruction, there will be no athletic or
extra-curricular activities from November 23 through at least December 4. At this time, there has not
been a decision made as to when the winter sports season will begin. The District Athletic Office will
share information with families as it becomes available.

*The Pennsylvania Department of Health Universal Face Covering order 11/18/20:

Students and staff must wear face coverings during indoor or outdoor PE classes and athletics.



